WEWO

1080 ON THE DIAL — 5,000 WATTS

AFFILIATED WITH WSTS (FM) e P. O. BOX 512 ¢ LAURINBURG, N. C. 28352

919/276 . 2911
919/276 - 2912

March 21, 1978

Dear Mr. Heinen,

I apologize for the delay which you have encountered in re-
ceiving a verification of the special test which former Chief Engineer
David Bennett ran for your club. In the precess of changing engineers
the letters were undoubtly lost. My records show that there was a
test run of Feb. 23, 1976 from approximately 3:30 to 4:00 AM E.S.T.,
therefore I will verify your reception report of Feb. 23, 1976 from

3:30 to 3:35 AM, E.S.T.

If I can at any time be of assistance te you er your club please
feel free to call on me,

Sincerely,

ST C. @z{;

David C, Tayler
Chief Engineer/WEWO

SERVING BEST THE BEST BALANCED AREA OF THE TWO CAROLINAS
" 'FROM THE HEART OF THE ALL-AMERICA. CITY



